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Sheriff Prator announces promotion and
employee recognitions

Monday, November 6, 2017

Caddo Sheriff Steve Prator will recognize one employee with a promotion and others for their years of service to
the Sheriff’s Office during a ceremony at 8:30 a.m. Tuesday, November 7, at the Re-Entry Facility on Forum
Drive.

Lori Griffin will be promoted to Director of Mental Health at Caddo Correctional Center. Griffin has been
employed by the Sheriff’s Office for 19 years. She has served as a mental health assistant and as manager of
Mental Health at CCC and has a master’s degree in counseling from Louisiana Tech University.

Employees being  recognized for their years of service are: Richard Hadwin, Ardean Moore, Lindsey Boyter,
Sheila Owen, Christopher Stafford, and Roxanne Stone, five years; Michael Christian, 10 years; Stephanie
Johnson, 20 years; and Jada Suttle, 30 years.
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 Attachments


